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 Friday 17th  July 2020 

Dear Children. 

I am so excited to welcome you into Year One. We are going to have a really wonderful time! 

I’m sure it feels very strange for you all to be thinking about coming into Year One because 

your time in Reception was a lot shorter than it was supposed to be. All of the teachers know 

that you have missed some time in school so we are going to make our Year One classrooms 

look a little bit like your Reception classroom used to be, with lots of beautiful resources to work 

and play with. 

We will spend lots of time getting to know our friends again and getting used to our new 

routines. Everyone will be very kind to you. We will be doing lots of learning outside and lots 

of exercise too. I’m excited about doing the Templemoor mile again! We will have a playtime in 

the morning and in the afternoon, and a lovely, long lunchtime play. You are allowed on the 

big climbing frame when you are in Year One so that’s very exciting!  

It would really help us if you can get your own pencil case to bring in and keep in school, with 

your own writing pencils, coloured pencils, rubber and sharpener. I’ll look forward to seeing how 

organised we can all be! 

I hope that you have a fantastic summer holiday with your family and that we have some 

sunny weather!  

During the summer I am looking forward to having a nice rest and spending lots of time with 

my children, I’ve put a photo on so you know what they look like!  I am also hoping to go 

camping for a few days and go on lots of lovely walks and bike rides. I’ll have to go shopping 

to get myself a new pencil case too! 

Keep reading, listening to stories and washing those hands!                             

best wishes,      

Mrs Brown 

Deputy Headteacher   

 


